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Memo:	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Date:				Monday,	August	2nd,	2016	
	
	
Attention:	
Bangladeshi	Nationals	Living	in	Los	Angeles,	
	
My	Dear	members	of	the	Bangladeshi	community	
	
Bangladesh	Unity	Federation	of	Los	Angeles	(BUFLA)	would	like	to	extend	our	sincerest	condolences	for	
the	tragic	death	Master	Tamim	Haque	(Inna	Ilahi	Wa	Inna	Ilahi	Rajeyun).	He	was	only	4.	He	is	the	only	
son	of	Mr.	Akramul	Haque.	Tamim	fell	from	a	5	story	building	through	the	window	while	jumping	on	the	
bed	around	9	pm	in	his	apartment	on	Hobart	Boulevard	and	was	severy	injured.	Although	LAFD	
Ambulance	cam	eright	away,	but	to	no	avail.	He	was	declared	dead	when	taken	to	the	Los	Angeles	
Childrens	Hospital.			
	
We	have	written	many	condolence	letters	from	BUFLA,	but	this	had	been	the	most	difficult	one	to	write.		
Tamim	was	born	in	Los	Angeles.	I	cannot	fathom	the	pain	the	grieving	paremts	are	going	through	now	
being	the	father	of	2	little	ones.	We	would	urge	anyone	with	time	to	spare	to	come	and	console	the	
family.	There	is	nothing	that	we	can	do	to	get	him	back;	but	if	any	of	our	words	give	them	solace	–	so	be	
it.		

	
We	would	fervently	request	all	members	of	the	community	to	pray	for	the	departed	soul.	May	Allah	
grant	Late	Tamim	Haque	Jannatul	Ferdous.	And	May	Allah	gives	his	grieving	family	the	strength	to	
endure	the	pain.	
	
Sincerely	Yours,	
  
Dr. Adbul Hashem   Ilias Sikder  
Dr Abul Hashem   Ilias Sikder 
President    General Secretary 
213-200-1182    805-458-0507 

 

 


